
 
 

Campus Planning Committee 
Meeting Notes 
 
Meeting Date:  June 3, 2020 
 
Members Present: Jerry Anthony, Liz Crooks, Matthew Edwards, Kristi Finger, Craig Just, 

Barbara Mooney 
  

Others: Shawn Albaugh Kleppe, Joe Bilotta, Ben Fish, Flavia Hauss,  
Adele Vanarsdale, Chet Wieland, Debby Zumbach 

 

 
SUSTAINABILTY 
Ben Fish, Associate Director of Utilities Operations, joined the meeting to talked about 
sustainability with regard the Power Plant.  He says renewable energy is getting more traction with 
solar and wind and then renewables.  The electricity on the grid is getting cheaper, resulting a 
greening of the grid, as he calls it.  He mentioned that with Engie as a utility partner, we could have 
nation-wide offerings and more opportunity to expand the use of renewables, of which we are at 
40% use this year. 
 
Discussion included philosophical trust of campus users, self-generation for grid independence, 
grid redundancy, continued energy assessments of building with the Fault Detection and 
Diagnostic (FDD) program, and the future of the water plant. 
 
MASTER PLANNING PROGRESS  
Joe gave a brief overview of the planning process, core values, neighborhood context, and 
framework plan.  He then briefly went over the plans for Land Use, Open Space, Edges and 
Gateways, and Vistas and View Sheds. 
 
Between now and next meeting, Joe would like committee members to review each of these and 
provide feedback to finalize these four framework plans. 
 


